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12 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Re: Nanaksar Primary School Open Day – 24th November 2021 

 

We warmly welcome you to our Nanaksar Primary School Open day on 24th November 2021 from 

4.15pm to 5.30pm.   

 

If you have other family members or friends who have children eligible  to start Reception class in 

2022 please let them know about this event and invite them to come along.  

 

We are excited to announce you will have an exclusive tour of our brand new Primary School 

Building with state of the art facilities including;  

 

• Technology rich classrooms 

• Internal and external Wifi access to facilitate mobile learning technologies 

• Food technology and computing suite 

• State of the art halls including a main hall, studio and PE hall 

• Outdoor learning facilities including a greenhouse and multi-use games area 

• 4G astro-pitch 

• Eco-energy efficient provision to facilitate the best learning environment 

 

You will also get to meet and greet our friendly team of staff and see your child learn and play in 

classrooms. 

 

We currently have reception places available at Nanaksar Primary for September 2021 and 

Reception Intake 2022. 

 

For further information please contact us on 0208 573 6085 or via email: 

admissions@gnsa.co.uk 

 

We look forward to meeting you all. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr J Sidhu 

Executive Principal 
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